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6th June 2025 

Ofsted Report 

Dear Parents/Carers 
 
I am delighted to share with you the outcome of our recent Ofsted inspection at St Andrew's CofE 
Primary School. We are thrilled to announce that our school has been judged as 'Good' in all areas.  
 
Please enjoy reading the full report. It is a very brief summary of everything the inspection team said 
about the school. The process was rigorous and challenging, but the team shared so much positive 
feedback about: 

• how pupils are happy and feel safe 

• the school is inclusive and skilful in supporting pupils’ needs 

• learning is rarely disrupted 

• older pupils play an active role in supporting and helping younger children 

• staff support pupils well 
They identified that we have focused on the right areas to improve first and know what we need to 
continue working on across the curriculum. 
 
It is a real testament to all the hard work and dedication of all staff, children, governors and parents. 
Thank you so much to everyone for your commitment to the school and your ongoing support. 
 
Yours sincerely 

 

 

Mrs N Dallibar      Reverend Andrew Studdert-Kennedy 
Head Teacher      Chair of Governors 
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